
Advisory Board Meeting October 9, 2019 

 

In attendance:  
Chef David Avalos 
Chef Robert Baradaran 
Chef Richard Gabriel 
Chef Joshua Orlando 
Ron Weston, RUSD  
Donna Shulte, RUSD 
 
 

• RUSD High school seniors in culinary CTE that have some experience in the field, to join our 
culinary program. Must have two teacher recommendations. All in agreement to hold 5 spots 
for students.  
 

• ServSafe CUL-50 class for potential baking program students, to start in summer 2020 if 
approved. 
 

• Non-credit culinary math classes are in the process of approvals. 
 

• Set-up meeting in January 2020 with Ron Weston & Donna Shulte to go over a proposal for 
getting high school seniors into our program.  
 

• We are in progress of offering an A.S. in Baking & Pastry Arts as well as the Certificate that we 

currently offer. Once it goes through all of the approval processes, hopefully we can start 

offering this option starting fall 2020. 

 
 


